South Mississippi Regional Center (SMRC) will accept competitive sealed proposals
until 10:00am, January 31, 2017 for the purpose of procuring a qualified firm to
provide Day Services for up to 20 individuals with intellectual and physical
disabilities in Pearl River County. RFP Number: 3120001004. Proposals will be
opened and evaluated on January 31, 2017 at 10:30am. Detailed specifications
may be obtained by contacting Jackie Barraco at 228-867-1306,
IRabion@SMRC.MS.GOV, or at 1170 West Railroad Street, Long Beach, MS 39560.




